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ISTC/I Welcomes Tyla Landry as new Operations Manager 

 
January 25, 2021 – (CHICAGO, IL) – ​The Illinois Science & Technology Coalition and Institute 
(ISTC/I) today announced Tyla Landry as the newest member of its team. As Operations 
Manager, she will manage all financial activities for ISTC/I and will have a hand in all operational 
activities for ISTC/I, including support for ISTC programs, communications, strategic event 
planning, and support for senior members of the organization as needed.  
 
This is our President and CEO, Colleen D. Egan's first hire since taking the role and states, "We 
are so fortunate to have Tyla on our team. Since the moment I met her, her passion for what we 
do and her personal mission of doing legacy work was palpable. Her experience in research, 
finance, startups and innovation is just what we need as we continue our impactful work for the 
innovation economy of the state of Illinois and navigate through these unprecedented times." 
 
Prior to joining ISTC, Tyla worked in the finance industry, first as an Investment Banking Analyst 
at a firm in Chicago, and most recently at a fintech software company. She has also held 
research assistant positions in various labs at Northwestern University. Tyla received her B.S. in 
Mathematics from Northwestern University. 
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